INCORPORATED VILLAGE OF FLOWER HILL
LEGAL NOTICE OF SPECIAL MEETING

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE, that the Board of Trustees of the Incorporated Village of
Flower Hill will hold a special meeting on Wednesday, May 23, 2018 at 3:30 pm at the Village
Hall located at 1 Bonnie Heights Rd., Manhasset, New York, to consider bids submitted for the
collection, removal and disposal of solid waste and recyclables within the Incorporated Village
of Flower Hill, and to determine the lowest responsible bidder pursuant to General Municipal
Law Section 103 and to then award the contract as the Board deems appropriate.

BY ORDER OF THE BOARD OF TRUSTEES

MER, VILLAGE ADMINISTRATOR

RONNIE SHATZEA

Dated: 22nd day of May, 2018



